
 

15th January 2021 
 
Dear Keyworkers 
 
Can we say how blown away we have been this week, by all the children that have been in 
school. Their attitude to learning has not waived. They have shown great determination and 
resilience to the learning they have done. So proud of them. 
 
 
Lunch 
Our school chef will be back in school next week- 18th January 2021. Those children in 
school who are entitled to universal free school meals (children in reception, year one & year 
two), those who are entitled to benefits-related free school meals will automatically receive a 
hot meal during lunchtime.  
If you usually pay for your child’s lunch and wish for your child to have a hot meal while they 
are in school this is also available. Just pay for their school meals via their SQUID account.  
 
The meal choices this week are for week three. This menu can be viewed via our school 
website.  
 
Booking 
Please remember you MUST book you child in using the link below or the tab on the school 
website.  
 
https://www.birklandsschool.co.uk/keyworker  
 
Drink and Snack: 
Please remember to send your child with their water bottle and a snack for break time.  
 
Remote Learning 
When in school you child will be doing their educational learning.  
There is no expectation that the days they are in that they also do the remote learning set.  
 
 
If you require any further clarification, please do get in touch. 
 

 
 
Mrs C.A. Smith (Head of School) 
 

https://www.birklandsschool.co.uk/keyworker

